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Q: Part of the proposed Line 3 project is the decommissioning in-place of Enbridge’s existing 

Line 3.  Will this topic be analyzed in the environmental impact statement (EIS)? 
 
A: Yes, Enbridge’s proposed decommissioning in-place of existing Line 3 will be analyzed in the 

EIS.  See section 4.2 of the final scoping decision document.      
 
 The Canadian National Energy Board has completed an assessment of that portion of the 

Line 3 project proposed to be constructed in Canada.  The assessment includes discussion of 
the potential impacts of decommissioning in-place and the National Energy Board’s 
recommended conditions to mitigate these impacts.  
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